
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

6th December 2021 

Remembrance Parade 
We were super proud of Bradan, Henry and Chloe who represented our school at the 

Burnham-on-Crouch memorial service on Remembrance Sunday.   

Their behaviour was outstanding, and I was so pleased to be able to support with them at 
this important community event. 

 It was wonderful to see so many other pupils and their families at the war memorial.  

Mrs Cooper 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Honey Deakin lead the Burnham Beaver 

group, carried the flag and laid the wreath 
during the remembrance service.  

Thank you for all your donations we raised a 
fantastic £264.48 



 
 

 
 

 

  

Children in Need 

The children had a wonderful day raising funds for Children in Need. 

A total of £450 has been raised and we would like to thank you all for your participation 
& support. 

 

 



 
 

 
 

  

World Mental Health Day 

 Thank you for all of your wonderful pictures for 
World Mental Health Day! 

It looks like the children had lots of fun and 
relaxation in aid of Mental Health Awareness. 

Children went for long walks, had fun building 
lego, baking and even yoga! 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archie Hutcheon 

Archie has been selected by the RYA to take part in a Sport England sailing programme to 
train this winter with top sailing coaches, two of which are current GBR Olympic coaches.  

Archie went through a two stage selection process against many other sailors from the east 
region. He sailed very well on both occasions managing a 4th as his best result. 

Well done Archie! 

 

Layla Eastwell 

We would like to celebrate the achievement of Layla 
Eastwell who has overcome her phobia of dogs. 

Layla, for many years, has been petrified of dogs and 
consequently going for walks around Burnham has 
always been very difficult for her with so many dogs 
being walked around the town. Layla decided to go 
to Cynophobia classes in Brentwood and after many 
weeks of hard work and being brave, Layla is finally 
becoming more comfortable around dogs and has 

received a well earned award.  

 Mrs and Mrs Eastwell have kindly thanked the school 
for helping Layla to have the positive mindset and 

determination to achieve something so far out of her 
comfort zone. 

“Thank you to the teachers at Burnham Primary School 
for teaching the children to be so positive and 

confident in whatever they do as we really do believe 
you have had a role in this huge milestone for Layla 

alongside the Cynophobia experts.” 



 
 

 
 

 

Burnham URC Tree Festival 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the tree festival decorations! 

Our school won the ‘Most popular Christmas tree 2021’  

Well done to all those who made decorations! 



 
 

 
 

 

Email: admin@burnham-on-crouch.essex.sch.uk  
Website: burnhamprimary.co.uk 

Contact: 01621 782070 

Litter picking 

Bella-Rose Bateman, Eleanor Saunders, Elissa Spurling, Jessica Hatton, Oliver Spurling and 
Alfie Hatton planned to get together to go on a litter pick after the Remembrance 

Parade on Sunday 14th November.  

They headed to the park and collected a bag full of rubbish. The girls had been thinking 
about how they could help save the planet and came up with the idea to go litter 

picking.  

They plan to go again soon and to make it a regular thing, with more of their friends keen 
to join in.  

We are very proud of them all well done! 

PTA News 

A big thank you to all of you who placed orders with Cauliflower Cards this year. We have 
raised £466.50 in commission, which is an amazing amount! The feedback we have had 
so far about the products has been very positive so we hope you are all happy with your 

purchases. 

You will have received a parentmail about the PTA Christmas Raffle by now and seen the 
information about the wonderful prizes on social media. We have been very lucky with 

the prizes that have been donated this year. Tickets are just £1 each. Please see the 
parentmail for details of how to purchase your tickets via SumUp.  

Thank you in advance for your support and good luck! 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Reverse Advent Calendar donations 

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who donated to the reverse advent 
calendar. Everything we collected has gone to the foodbank in Southminster for those in 

need in our community 😊 

 


